
INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN HAMLIN COUNTY PDM PLANNING PROCESS

Hamlin County, including its communities, are updating their Pre-Disaster Mitigation Plan to meet Federal 

Emergency Management Agency regulations. The purpose of the Plan is to better understand the natural 

hazards that pose a threat to the area and develop actions that reduce the risk associated with these 

hazards. You are invited to participate in this survey to help gauge local household and business 

preparedness for disasters and to identify actions that would reduce risk and loss from natural hazards. 

The information you provide will help prioritize local risk reduction activities. To participate, use the 

following link to access the survey https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7675679/HamlinPDM. The 

deadline for completing this survey is April 1, 2024.  Your participation will be greatly appreciated. 

Brett Schutt 
Hamlin County Emergency Manager 
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